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Comments: Hello and thank you for the opportunity to comment on the trail plan for the proposed 7-mile bicycle

and pedestrian trail from Redstone to the top of McClure Pass. Because most of this trail will be on existing

roads, and because there is a need for structured trails for increasing recreational traffic, I feel this is a very good

idea. As stated in the proposal, if it is found that the trail crosses through calving grounds, it will be closed to foot

traffic anyway during sensitive time periods. And the fact that the old trail exists and is used at time anyway, then

this can be made into a safer experience for everyone and hopefully keep people on trails and out of roaming

sensitive areas (ecologically). It will serve people in upper Delta County, to Marble, to the Roaring Fork. The

biggest challenge will be to create safe parking areas for access.


